
 

 
 

 14 October 2024 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
  
Unfortunately, we are unable to allow spectators on our school site for sports fixtures 
that take place during the school day (08.00 – 15.05).  This is in line with our 
safeguarding policies and procedures.  Parents and carers are more than welcome 
and actively encouraged, to support any time after school from 15.05.  
 
Please ensure if you are attending any extra-curricular fixture, you follow the Parent / 
Carer Code of Conduct, as detailed on our school website.  This outlines the expected 
behaviour and behaviour that will not be tolerated. 
 
Thank you for your understanding  
  
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Mrs Swan  
Head of PE and Performing Arts Faculty  
  
 


